
 
 
Tiger Families, 
 
 
 
The past week has been filled with many challenges and it appears that they have only just begun.  
These are unprecedented times and all of us are doing the absolute best we can to navigate through 
the obstacles and strive to collectively prevent the spread of the coronavirus, known as COVID-19. 
 
Our leadership team is working diligently with top leaders in our state to stay abreast of the most 
recent developments. As our understanding of coronavirus/COVID-19 pandemic changes rapidly, it’s 
important for our community to remain calm and continue to practice preventative measures such as 
good hand hygiene, staying home when sick, avoiding large crowds and social distancing.  
 
Currently, we plan to resume school Monday, April 6. However, this could change due to public 
health and safety concerns. We encourage everyone to prepare for this possibility should it become 
necessary to further extend the duration of school closures. To help us better prepare for this 
possibility we need our families to communicate with their principal by April 3rd if they do not have 
access to a computer and/or internet.  Susan Dombek-Elementary and ECC, Cheryl Williams-
Intermediate, Tara Norvell-Middle School, and Twylla Hester-High School. 
   
We recently sent out a letter about feeding our kids during the closure and will need everyone’s help 
in making sure that all of our students and families get the information so that we can best meet the 
needs of all our kids.  Here is a link to that letter.  Meal Info 
 
Additionally, we have received a lot of questions about continuing to provide education for students 
during the closure. The State Department of Education has stated that Oklahoma school districts 
cannot continue education programs or provide virtual education for students at this time. However, 
we are compiling a list of resources that are available on our website at the following link Academic 
Resources. 
 
We understand there are many questions and frustrations and only ask for your patience as we work 
together to provide the very best for our students during this time. We have posted answers to the 
most commonly asked questions at Tuttle Public Schools. Please bookmark this webpage, as we will 
continue to update the answers as new information becomes available.  If there are specific 
questions that you have that are not addressed please email me at ksinor@tuttleschools.info.  
 
While this is an incredibly difficult time filled with uncertainty, I remain confident that we will get 
through this together.   
 
 
Stronger Together, 
 
 
 
Keith Sinor 
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